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Post 82 Color Guard joins NSC’s Military Appreciation
Vol III, Issue 6

Five members of our color guard 
team presented the nation’s colors 
at Nashville Soccer Club’s Military 
Appreciation match on May 31. 
Members of the team also presented 
the colors at the Nashville Preds’ 
final game of the season. 

The 11-member team continues 
to recruit new members and it has 
requested ceremonial rifles that will 
allow them to operate as an honor 
guard at military funerals. 

If you’d like to know more about 
the color guard, email us at post-
82board@gmail.com.

Upcoming events:
June 7 from 7 am to 3 pm:
Post fundraiser

June 11 at 7 pm: 
SAL Monthly member meeting

June 12 at 6 pm: 
ALA Monthly member meeting

June 12 at 7 pm: 
TAL Monthly member meeting

June 14 at 7:30 pm:
Flag Retirement with Music 
City Young Marines followed by 
concert with Alexandra King & 
Calamity Jane

June 28 at 7 pm:
Toby Keith Tribute Show/benefit  
for Operation Stand Down TN

Here’s how you can support the June 7 event!
•	 Google ‘donate2post82’ to learn more
•	 Book yard sale space for $30 and keep 

all your sales! Or shop between 7 and 8 
am and enjoy free coffee and donuts!

•	 Grab a friend and come out to play in the 
cornhole tourney!

•	 After you sign up, recruit sponsors to 
donate money!

•	 Share our silent auction link to your 
circle. Bidders can participate online! 
https://donate2post82.betterworld.org/
auctions/we-pledge-silent-auction

•	 Come out on June 7 to volunteer, shop 
with our vendors, eat lunch, enjoy the 
Kids Zone, connect with veteran nonprof-
its, and support our veteran musicians 
who will be playing from 10-3. 

Fundraiser update

Make plans to join us on June 14 for a flag retirement ceremony and a concert with Calamity Jane, a band led by two 
military family members. The show will start at 8 pm and the flag retirement ceremony will take place around 7:30 pm.

Josh Hardy, 
Jason Wil-
liams, Dave 
Hickman, 
August 
Wagner and 
Ralph Garcia 
carried the 
colors for the 
NSC Military 
Appreciation 
match, with 
Chris Lewis 
as an alter-
nate.

Photo by 
Chris Lewis

Huge thanks to our June 7 
Committee for its tireless efforts!
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Around the Post in May

Top Right: The Marines of Bravo Battery, 1st Battalion, 11th Marines held their annual reunion at the post. 
Top Left: Members of our Color Guard dressed and ready for duty. 
Middle Right: Members spending time together on a Friday night. 
Bottom: The post sponsored 16 students for Tennessee Boys State this year.  


